luke batty foundation

Friday 30" September, 2016

To Whom it May Concern

Ava Grace McLean first wrote to the Luke Batty Foundation on 1% September 2016 after watching a
documentary about family violence.

After learning about family violence Ava feels inspired to raise money for the Luke Batty
Foundation. This is greatly appreciated.

The Luke Batty Foundation is thrilled to have Ava’s support and we hope you will give generously to
reward Ava for caring and being prepared to make a difference in her own individual way.

The work of the Luke Batty Foundation will continue to support the voices of women and children
experiencing violence and ensure they are recognised, respected and heard.

Together we can make a difference.

Kind regards

Rosie Batty

CEO / Founder

Luke Batty Foundation

PO Box 5 TYABB VIC 3913



